
As a member of both the RVMAC and the Board of the Redwood Valley Calpella Fire Department, I applaud your list 

of intended funding from the subject monies. I would like to add that the Redwood Valley Grange is instrumental in 

our community for meetings, coordination, community, and emergency organizing. We would also appreciate some 

assistance to this active, conscientious group with some funding for their ongoing efforts. Thank you. Respectfully, 

Christine Boyd 


